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Your ref  

Date  21 December 2022 

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) 
 
 

Temporary Shared Headship    
 
The second stage for interviews for the post of Headteacher at Dunbarney Primary 
School will be conducted in the new year. Representatives from your Parent Council 
will be fully involved in the process, along with elected members from Perth and 
Kinross Council.  
 
In the interim, Mrs Louise Kelly, the Headteacher at Forgandenny Primary School, 
will be responsible for leading the school under a shared headship model. 
 
Mrs Kelly is very well placed to support both schools and will maintain an overview of 
strategic leadership and planning for improvement.  
 
It is planned that this arrangement will be in place until a new headteacher has been 
appointed but will be kept in regular review.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
  
    
 

 Anne Lemon 
     Quality Improvement Officer  
 

 
Copied to:     Sheena Devlin, Executive Director Education & Children’s Services 

Sharon Johnston, Head of Education & Learning 
Councillor John Rebbeck, Convener 
Councillor Michelle Frampton Vice Convener 
Councillor Steven Carr, Vice Convener 
Councillor Frank Smith, Ward 9, Almond & Earn 
Councillor, David Illingworth, Ward 9, Almond & Earn 

Delayed Office Opening 
for Employee Training 
This office will be closed from 
8.45 am - 11.00 am on the first 
Thursday of each month. 
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